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DELAY IN PUBLICATION OF FINANCIAL RESULTS FOR HALF YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2020

We advise that the publication of financial results for the half year ended 31 March
2020 will be delayed. The delay is to allow external auditors to conclude their
review of the financial statements which includes relevant reviews around the
impact of the covid19 pandemic. We expect the financial results to be published
by 31 July 2020.

By Order of the Board

M Munginga
Company Secretary
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